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STAFF REPORT 

 
 

SUBJECT: 2024 Airport Apron Maintenance Project – Phase I  

MEETING: Council Meeting – 06 AUG 2024 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works / Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends award of the 2024 Airport Apron Maintenance Project to Curtco, Inc. in the amount of $58,075.00.   
 

BACKGROUND: 

On July 29, 2024, the City of Stephenville opened the single bid received for the above referenced project.  A bid of 
$58,075.00 was received from Curtco, Inc. of Center Point, Texas.  Curto, Inc. has experience in similar projects and a 
recommendation of award has been received from Eugene Calvert, P.E., the engineer of record. 
 

PROJECT: 

The project provides for crack sealing and full depth crack repairs of the flexible pavement on airport aprons near the 
hangars at the Stephenville Clark Regional Airport.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Project funding was appropriated at $65,000 in the adopted FY23-24 budget leaving a positive balance of $6,925.00.          
A TxDOT Routine Airport Maintenance Program (RAMP) Grant was secured by the Administrative Services Department 
and 90% of the project cost will be reimbursed through the grant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


